
 

 

08 November 2013 
 
Our Ref: 2013/035 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Children in Need Day  
 
We will hold our annual Children in Need Event on Friday 15 November 2013.  Last 
year, through a terrific effort from the students, we managed to raise £9,101.45 for 
the charity, and our Student Council who are leading this event are hopeful of 
matching or even exceeding that amount.   

 
Our fundraising this year will include events such as Post-16 students bag packing in 
Westfield, a street collection, a “flash mob” which will take place in the city centre, the 
annual College show and Tutor bases will run stalls in the afternoon with a variety of 
activities for all to enjoy.  
 
I would also like to draw your attention to the Children in Need Prize Draw which has 
been organised by the Student Council and includes prizes such as a signed Derby 
County Football Club shirt and match tickets, Spa Treatments, TGI Friday’s Gift 
Voucher, Virgin Active Guest Passes, The Body Shop soaps and samples and 2 
Season Tickets to Derby Trailblazer Basketball worth £100.00 amongst many more 
brilliant prizes.  Tickets will cost £1.00 and are available from Box Office in the 
College Reception from Monday 11 November between 8.00 a.m. and 8.25 a.m. 

 
Students may wear casual dress for the suggested donation of £1.00 towards our 
fundraising.  Parent/Carers are also able to make donations to Children in Need 
through a variety of means and information on how to do this can be found at 
www.bbc.co.uk/programmes/b008dk4b/features/cin-donate.  Should you make a 
donation, please let us know via email (childreninneed@landau-forte.org.uk).  This 
will allow us to include your donation in our total raised. 
 
We hope that both you and your child will be keen to support the event. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Mrs E A Coffey 
Principal 
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